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Weekly News – Friday 6th December 2019   
 

Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another busy week in Year 1. We are really looking forward to our 

Winter Concert next week. Cornflower Class have their forest fun 

session on Thursday 12th December 2019 – Please make sure they 

have their wellington boots and waterproofs in. Please also 

remember a healthy snack. 
 

 

Maths 

In maths this week we have begun to look at numbers up to 20. 

We have explored the ‘teen’ numbers and discussed the place 

value of each digit. We moved onto making numbers 10-20 using 

dienes. We made the numbers with tens and ones to show a 

number eg 15 is made up of 1 ten and 5 ones. 15 = 10 + 5 and 15 = 

10 + 5. 
 

English  

In English this week we have started our new book Traction Man 

by Mini Grey. The children have thought about what each ‘evil 

character’ is thinking in each of the adventures. We have also 

thought about what our favourite type of books are and why. 

Phonics: c (making the s sound e.g rice) u (g making the j sound 

e.g giant), ow (making the ‘o’ sound e.g snow) and ie (making the 

‘e’ sound e.g field),  

Religions Education: In Religious Education this week we have 

been thinking at special Christian events that take place in a 

church (e.g weddings and christenings).  

We have sent home English and Math’s books please have a look 

through and sign to say you have seen your child’s work. Please 

return them on Monday. Thank you. 
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Notices 

We are going to St Luke’s Church next Tuesday. Please return your consent forms if you have not done so 

already. Cornflower and Foxglove need more helpers for the trip -please let your class teacher know if you 

can come and help. The times again are: Foxglove Class – leaving at 9.05am, Cornflower Class – leaving 

at 9.50am and Lavender Class leaving at 10.35am.  


